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Non-Uniform Day 

Thank you to everyone who sent in donations today for 
the School Fund.  All the donations will be used to benefit 

the children in school. 

We hope that everyone has a happy and peaceful summer break. 

Thank you to all of our families for your continued support this year. 

We would like to wish Year 6 success and happiness as they move up to 
their new High Schools, you will all be missed here at St Luke’s. 

Many thanks to our retiring Friends of St Luke’s 
committee you have made an amazing 

contribution to our school over the many years 
you have spent organising so many fantastic 

events.  

 We are looking forward to welcoming the new 
Friends of St Luke’s committee.  



Dates For Your Dairy 

Tuesday 3rd September — Return to School 

Wednesday 11th September — Year 6 Swimming Assessments 

Monday 23rd September — Year 6 SATs Meeting 5.00pm 

Monday 23rd September — Year 5+6 Golborne High School presentation 
6.00pm in St Luke’s School 

Monday 30th September — Lowton C.E High School Open Evening 

Monday 30th September — Reception Reading Meeting 
5.30pm 

Monday 30th September — Year 1 Phonics Meeting 
6.15pm 

Pre Loved Uniform Sale 

The Friends of St Luke’s are running a pre loved uniform sale. 

They have a dedicated Facebook page for the sale 

https://www.facebook.com/share/taiYxVVfoDqYVScy/  

The sale will be taking over the summer holidays. 

The sale will be organised by a  member of the Friends of St Luke’s from her 

home on Martland Avenue in Lowton. 

Collection of donated uniform and drop off of sold uniform can be arranged 

if necessary.   

Uniform can be paid for on collection with cash or by PayPal 

taniamarie421@outlook.com 

You can contact Tania directly on 07970363738 with any questions.   

Tania  will also be available on the playground after school today. 

Many thanks to Tania for organising the 

sale and to everyone who has donated 

and bought uniform so far. 

The funds raised by the sale will benefit 

all the children in school. 

https://www.facebook.com/share/taiYxVVfoDqYVScy/
mailto:taniamarie421@outlook.com


News from St Luke’s Church 

 

Lowton and Golborne Food Bank 

St Luke’s Church collect food items weekly for the food bank run by All 
Saints Church in Golborne.  All the items collected are distributed to those 

who are in need within the Lowton and Golborne area.   

If you would like to contribute towards the Food Bank, items 
can be brought to St Luke’s Church before or after the 

services on Wednesday or Sunday morning (services run 
from 10.00am until approximately 11.00am) or be taken to St 

Luke’s Church Thursday Coffee Morning.  Thank you. 

 

Coffee Morning 

 Every Thursday St Luke’s Church Fellowship Room (access 
on Slag Lane opposite Lowton West School), is open during 
the morning school run from 8.45am until 10.00am for tea, 

coffee and a chat.   

 

 

Forget-Me–Not Café 

The café has relocated to Broadmead on Golborne Road where 
there should be adequate on site car parking spaces for 

everyone.  

 

 

St Luke’s Church Services 

Sunday Club will take place in the Community Centre from 
9.30am every second Sunday 

Every fourth Sunday a Family Service will take place from 
10.00am in Church 

Refreshments will be served after the services in the Fellowship Room. 

 

Vestry Service 

Weddings and baptisms can be booked every Tuesday 
evening between 7.00pm and 8.00pm in St Luke’s 
Church Fellowship Room (access on Slag Lane). 




